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NOTICE

By Order 2005-10-29, October 28, 2005, the Department set the dates of November 29 and 30, 2005, for the carriers and the United States Postal Service to meet, in Washington, D.C., to discuss the Part 121 rates.  Since that time, several parties have indicated November 30 and December 1 would be more convenient.  Staff requested input from all of the parties, and none objected to the later date.  

We hereby grant that request to move the meeting dates to November 30 and December 1, 2005.  We remind each party to indicate how many persons will be attending.  
By:

TODD M. HOMAN
Acting Director,
    Office of Aviation Analysis
(SEAL)

